
Federal Election Commission
Office of Complaints Examination & Legal Administration
Attn: Christal Dennis, Paralegal
1050 First Street, NE
Washington, DC 20463

Re: MUR 8098

In response to the complaint filed against Cory Mills, Congressman, which reference Laura Loomer for 
Congress, the Laura Loomer for Congress Committee responds as follows. 

Cory Mills contributed $750 on 2/10/2022, which was properly recorded for the General Election of 
2022. 

Laura Loomer did not win her primary in August, 2022, and a refund check was issued to Cory Mills for 
$750, designated as a general election refund, in early September 2022. The refund was properly 
reported on the Committee’s FEC report. 

Along with this letter is a copy of the check mailed to Mr. Mills, as well as the refund record, as 
downloaded from the FEC records search feature of their website. 

Please let me know if you need anything else. 

Thanks,

Elizabeth Curtis
Treasurer, Laura Loomer for Congress

By OGC-CELA at 12:57 pm, Jan 23, 2023

MUR809800035



MUR809800036



MUR809800037




